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Commonwealth Edison Company genCMN#
ATTN: tir. Cordell Reed C "Y /c,'

Vice President
Post Office Box 767 '4 to
Chicago, IL 60690 W

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your most recent letter dated December 21, 1981, informing
us of all the steps you have taken to correct the second violation identi-
fled in our Inspection Reports No. 50-454/81-09; 50-455/81-08 forwarded
by our letter dated August 24, 1981. Your letter dated November 25,
1981, responding to our letter dated November 5,1981, which indicated
your initial response dated September 24, 1981, was incomplete for
Violation No. 2, again did not provide a complete response. Your latest
response, which resulted from a discussion between tir. D. H. Danielson of
this office and flr. R. Tuetken of your site staff, adequately documents
your corrective actions. We will examine these matters during a subsequent
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

W|3 =l CI r.:d LI G 3 c ,c, 3,,c 77.g y

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Inspection

ec: Louis 0. DelGeorge, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

V. I. Schlosser, Project flanager
Gunner Sorensen, Site Project

Superintendent
R. E. Querio, Station

Superintendent

ec w/ltr dtd 12/21/81:
Dt!B/ Document Control Desk (RIDP
Resident Inspector, RIII hl260453820j39
tiary Jo flurray, Of fice of G ADOCK 05000454

PDRAssistant Attorney General
flyron ?!. Cherry
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